
 

 
 

 

We are delighted that you are here to worship with us today. Miss a  
service, want to watch a sermon again? Our services are also broadcast live on 

our YouTube Channel (Sibley First Reformed Church).  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Prelude: Deb Hulstein 

Welcome 
Announcements 

Minute for Missions: Grant Brouwer 
Call To Worship  

Praise Song: “Goodness of God” jenn johnson  
Praise Song: “My Story” big daddy weave 

Congregational Prayer 
Sacrament of Infant Baptism For:  

Katie Jo Klaassen daughter of Clint and Jamie Klaassen 
Children & Worship Dismissed 
Hymn: “Jesus Loves Me” #341  

Scripture:  Colossians 3:12-14
Message: What Clothes Are You Wearing? 
Ordination & Installation: Kevin Klaassen 

Hymn: “My Faith Looks Up to Thee” #462 
Benediction 

Closing: “My Tribute” #15 Chorus Only 



 

 

Sunday, February 13: 
• 9:00 am Sunday School 
• 9:00 am Coffee Fellowship Time 
• 10:00 am Praise and Worship Service This morning we welcome Mr. Chad 

Hayenga to the pulpit as he shares his message “What Clothes Are You Wear-
ing?” based off of the scripture Colossians 3:12-14.  Chad currently is em-
ployed at Connected Families in Plymouth, MN, where he works as a licensed 
Marriage and Family Therapist and Certified Life Coach. He has spent over 20 
years ministering to teens and families. Chad and Carma, his wife of 29 years, 
have three adult daughters.  

• This morning we will have the privilege of witnessing the sacrament of In-
fant Baptism for Katie Jo Klaassen, daughter of Clint and Jamie Klaassen. 

• This morning we also have the privilege to witness the ordination and instal-
lation of Kevin Klaassen to office of Elder. 

Tuesday, February 15: 
• 8:30 am Quilting Chicks will meet 
Wednesday, February 16: 
• 9:00 am Mothers Together will meet 
• Bible Classes and Remnant Youth Groups will meet 
 6:30 pm: Bible Classes for 1st-5th Grades 
 6:30 pm: MS Remnant will meet in the youth room 
 7:30 pm: HS Remnant will meet in the youth room 
Thursday, February 17: 
• 6:00 pm Elder / Deacon Meetings 
• 7:00 pm Full Consistory will meet 
Sunday, February 20: 
• 9:00 am Sunday School 
• 9:00 am Coffee Fellowship Time 
• 10:00 am Praise and Worship Service This morning we welcome Mr. Bart De 

Boer to the pulpit as he shares his message with us.  Bart is a native of Sibley 
who has spent most of his life in the business community but also spent 5 
years as a senior pastor.  He has a masters degree in pastoral ministries with 
an emphasis on conflict management. He is retired and lives in Lake Park 
where he does pulpit supply and assists churches with conflict issues.   

• This morning, we will have the privilege of witnessing the sacrament of In-
fant Baptism for Bennett Michael Hulstein, son of Michael and Chelsea Hul-
stein. 

February 22: Quilters will not meet 

 
 

The Outreach Team will be reaching those in our community with  
Another round of Crazy Love!! They are asking for 30 dozen Indi-
vidually Wrapped bars to be donated. All donations need to be in 
the church kitchen no later than Monday, February 21. Please use 
the sign up sheet on the information center to get involved with 
this “sweet” outreach opportunity. 

 
We are in need of a 3rd & 4th Grade teacher for Sunday School. 
Please consider helping out with this need. For more information 
please see Ron Dykstra or Ken Loerts. 
 

You are invited to FRC’s Superbowl Celebration, this Sunday, Feb-
ruary 13!! Start time is 4:00pm in the Fellowship Hall. Bring a 
snack or a dish to share. Drinks will be provided. Get ready for fun 
as we play games, eat good food and watch the Super Bowl!! All 
ages welcome!!! 
 
ONE BOOK IS STILL MISSING from the library.  The illusive book is SOMEONE 
LIKE YOU, by Karen Kingsbury, which is the 7th book in the Baxter Family se-
ries. PLEASE, if you have taken SOMEONE LIKE YOU, return it to the library and 
next time PUT YOUR NAME ON THE CARD. The library is there for enjoyment 
of all but we do need cooperation from ALL.   
 
Sibley-Ocheyedan will be hosting the Iowa High School Speech Association 
Northwest Iowa District Individual Speech Contest on February 26th. S-O will 
host 27 schools from around Northwest Iowa; with approximately 300 per-
formers. The Speech Department is in need of volunteers for that day. Volun-
teering for speech contest has multiple opportunities; you can announce the 
performers (bonus - being entertained by talented high school students), you 
can work at the concession stand (bonus - chat with community members 
from around Northwest Iowa); you could be a front door greeter (bonus - chat 
with community members from around Northwest Iowa); you could be a timer 
(bonus - being entertained by talented high school students), or you could as-
sist the office by walking the hallways helping students and families. The con-
test day runs from 7:30 - approx 3:30. Volunteer shifts are half-day. The con-
cession stand has three shifts. Please contact jschuller@thegenerals.org or 
bjschuller@thegenerals.org 

mailto:jschuller@thegenerals.org
mailto:bjschuller@thegenerals.org


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Fellowship of the Carpenter's annual Soup & Pie Supper is Wednesday, Feb-
ruary 23, from 5-7 p.m. at the Sibley First Presbyterian Church.  Drive-up for 
to-go orders and delivery orders only, no dine-in.  Call 754-2479.  Soups in-
clude chili, chicken noodle, vegetable beef, broccoli and cheese, and chicken 
wild rice, along with ham and cheese sandwiches.  Available desserts are ap-
ple, cherry, peach or blueberry pies, scotcheroos and angel food cake.    
 
REGISTER FOR A HIGH SCHOOL EXPERIENCE OF A LIFETIME! Tri-State Teens 
Encounter Christ (TEC) is accepting applications for the upcoming weekend at 
the First Reformed Church in Sheldon, Iowa. TEC is an interdenominational 
three day Christian retreat designed to help high schoolers learn more about 
their faith and their community. The next TEC is March 18-20, 2022 If you 
would like to learn more about TEC or register, please visit 
www.TriStateTEC.org or email TriStateTEC@gmail.com. The cost is $50 and 
includes a t-shirt & other special gifts. Scholarships are available upon re-
quest.  
 

 

It’s Camp Registration Time!! 
Check out the full brochure locat-

ed in the Fellowship Hall. 
Registration opened February 1st.  
Early Bird Discounts before April 

15.  
Remember FRC will pay half of 

your camp costs. (Canteen Cards 
are not included in the 1/2 pay-

ment) 

 
 

 

Scripture:  Colossians 3:12-14
Message: What Clothes Are You Wearing? 

Soup and Pie  
Supper March 2 

From 5-7pm!!! 
The FRC Remnant Groups will be putting on their annual Soup and Pie Supper 

on March 2 from 5-7pm. Items offered will be: Chili, Chicken, Split Pea, &  
Vegetable (Meatless) Soups, BBQ’s, Cheese Sandwiches and a vast selection 

of pies and desserts.  Signups are listed on the Information Center! If you 
have a student in a Remnant Youth Group, please sign up to help as this is 

one of our largest fundraisers. All hands are needed. If you don’t have a stu-
dent in the group we encourage you to sign up to help as well. Many hands 

make light work! Questions??? Ask Josh 

http://www.tristatetec.org/
mailto:TriStateTEC@gmail.com


 

 

 

If you have a pastoral need, please contact Ken Loerts (712-720-
0754) or your District Elder or Deacon. You may also contact the 
church office  (754-2783) or Jamie’s cell (260-7246) if you would like 
a prayer chain started.  Remember, we cannot print your name un-
less you have granted FRC permission to do so. If you have a prayer request 
you would like included, please contact the office.  
Pray For: 
• Those in assisted living: Richard Kruger, Larry and Alfreda Verdoorn,  

Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  
• Our nursing home residents: Donna Sterler, Margaret Calsbeek,  

Marlys Brink, and Harold Schram. 
• Our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-

Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane 
Van Es 

Pray For: 
• All those who have had recent illnesses and/or surgeries.  
• All those who have lost loved ones. 
• Our Pastoral Search Team as they continue the search process. 
• Our Country and its Leaders. 
• Jane Buysman will be undergoing a procedure to remove her cancerous 

thyroid on Monday, February 14 at the Sioux Falls hospital. Pray for her 
doctors and nurses that will be attending to her. Pray also for a quick, pain-
less recovery for her.  

• Keith Van Drunen as he deals with health issues. 
• Luella Eggink who is healing from her knee surgery.  
 

Our deepest condolences are expressed Keith and Janelle Van Drunen and 
family on the passing of Janelle’s brother, Marvin Timmer. Services for Marvin 
were held this past Friday, February 11. Please keep this family in your prayers 
as they mourn their loss.  
 
 

 
 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon & Thurs.  8am –2 pm 

Office is closed on Tues, Wed & Fri 
 

***Announcements are due by Wed. noon.  
***Bulletins are available by the sanctuary 

doors and on the Information Center  
no earlier than Thursday at 2:00pm 

 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com   

559-417-9249 
 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Offerings taken on February 6: General-$4826; Benevolent-$445; Building-
$0;Remnant Youth Groups-$460;  
Special Offering for February is HS/MS Remnant Youth Groups 
Attendance Last Sunday: 182 

 This Week: February 13 Next Week: February 20 

Nursery: Open but unstaffed Open but unstaffed 

Greeters: E:  Ken and Wilma Loerts 
C:  Merlyn and Julie Janssen 
W: Brian and Chelsey Alexander/family 

E:  John and Sharon Bartels 
C:  Troy and Meggan Block/family 
W: Travis and Jill Boeke/family 

C&W Leader Deb Kosters (Jesus Heals 10 Men) Karen Honken (Lost Coin) 

Library: Marilynn De Boer Gert Gaalswyk 

Coffee: Curt and Peg Van Kley Clayton and Jodi Wagenaar 

 

Faith In  
Action for  
February 

Random Acts  
of Kindness 


